
I urge our state of CT to ban deadly guns that's  sold purpose is to spread as much deadly lead as 
possible in the shortest amount of time. These types of assault riffles/hand guns are deadly and are not 
needed for hunting in our state. 
  
Yes, the mentally ill need to keep away from obtaining permits and guns but equally important are 
clinically non mentally ill but who have quick tempers and those that easily can take their guns from home 
or under their car seats in a split second... to solve high anger problems as road rage, neighbor feuds etc. 
It's not just the mentally ill in our state who need to be denied gun permits.  Please keep assault weapons 
out of our state of CT! 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Lee Simpson 
Fairfield, CT 
  

 


